
 
From: Nathan Niven [mailto:nniven@aimpe.asn.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2016 4:42 PM 

To: Chambers - Cambridge 

Cc: kerryn.tredwell@hallandwilcox.com.au 
Subject: FW: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Seagoing Award 2010 - Conference Re 

Electrician/Electro Technical Officer 

 
Dear Associate, 
In relation to the Conference for the Seagoing Award to deal with the Electrician/ETO claim AIMPE is 
not available on Monday 15th November, due to proceedings in Perth. 
I have corresponded with the other parties, in particular CSL who have filed a Statement and 
indicated that they would be participating in the Conference. I have emailed the other parties and 
have only had feedback from MIAL who have indicated that they have no problems with the 
proposed dates agreed between AIMPE and CSL. 
The proposed dates are: 

o 22 Nov from 2pm only 
o 28, 29 or 30 Nov 

It would be appreciated if the Commissioner can give some consideration to amending the date of 
the Conference to one of the above dates that are suitable to the major parties and participants in 
this conference. 
Regards, 
Nathan Niven 
Nathan Niven 
Senior National Organiser 
Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers 
202/20 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf, Vic 3006 
Mobile: 0422815201 

 
Rebuild Australian Shipping 
 
From: Isabelle Guaran [mailto:isabelle.guaran@mial.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 10:32 AM 
To: 'Nathan Niven'; 'John Wydell'; 'Kerryn.Tredwell@hallandwilcox.com.au'; 
'aherbert@qldbar.asn.au'; 'bcooper@livingstones.com.au'; 'Nathan@mcnally.com.au'; 
'howell@hbhiggins.com.au' 
Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Seagoing Award 2010 - Conference Re 
Electrician/Electro Technical Officer 
Hello all, 
MIAL has no issue with those proposed dates. We have not yet made a final decision on whether we 
will participate in the conference, however. 
Kind regards, 

 

Isabelle Guaran 
Industry Employee Relations Manager 
T 03 9647 6005 
M 0408 404 532 
E isabelle.guaran@mial.com.au 
Level 1, 4 Princes Street 
Port Melbourne Vic 3207 
W mial.com.au 

mailto:isabelle.guaran@mial.com.au
mailto:isabelle.guaran@mial.com.au


IMPORTANT - This email and any attachments may be confidential. If you have received this email in error, please contact the Maritime 
Industry Australia Limited (‘MIAL’) on +61 3 9647 6000 and delete all copies of the email. You may not retain a copy of the email or 
forward it if you received it in error. Any opinions expressed in this email are those of the author and may not reflect the opinions or 
position of MIAL, unless otherwise indicated. Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and defects. If you identify a 
virus in any attachment forwarded by MIAL, please contact us immediately. MIAL does not accept any responsibility for problems caused 
by viruses, whether it is MIAL’s fault or not. 
 
From: Nathan Niven [mailto:nniven@aimpe.asn.au]  
Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 9:44 AM 
To: 'John Wydell' <John@amou.com.au>; Kerryn.Tredwell@hallandwilcox.com.au; 
aherbert@qldbar.asn.au; bcooper@livingstones.com.au; Nathan@mcnally.com.au; 
howell@hbhiggins.com.au; Isabelle Guaran <isabelle.guaran@mial.com.au> 
Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Seagoing Award 2010 - Conference Re 
Electrician/Electro Technical Officer 
Dear All, 
In relation to the Conference for the Seagoing Industry Award to deal with the Electrician/Electro 
Technical Officer, AIMPE is unavailable on Monday 15th November, due to a matter in Perth. 
I have been in contact with the representatives of CSL, who have filed a Witness Statement in 
relation to this matter, and have some suggested alternative dates for consideration. 
The proposed dates are: 

o 22 Nov from 2pm only 
o 28, 29 or 30 Nov 

If any other party has an interest in the Conference can you please advise whether the proposed 
alternative dates are suitable.  
Upon consensus for the proposed alternative dates I will advise the Associate to Commissioner 
Cambridge. 
Regards, 
Nathan Niven 
Nathan Niven 
Senior National Organiser 
Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers 
202/20 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf, Vic 3006 
Mobile: 0422815201 

 
Rebuild Australian Shipping 
 
From: Chambers - Cambridge [mailto:Chambers.Cambridge.c@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 12:57 PM 
To: John Wydell 
Cc: Nathan Niven; Kerryn.Tredwell@hallandwilcox.com.au; aherbert@qldbar.asn.au; 
bcooper@livingstones.com.au; admin@mial.com.au; Nathan@mcnally.com.au; 
howell@hbhiggins.com.au 
Subject: RE: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Seagoing Award 2010 
Dear Parties, 
As a result of an enquiry from Mr Wydell of the Australian Maritime Officer’s Union below, the 
Commissioner wishes to confirm the Conference listed at 10:00am on Monday, 15 November 2016 is 
to deal solely with the Electrician/Electro Technical Officer classification matter.  
Regards, 
Lidia Susac 
Associate to Commissioner Cambridge 
FAIR WORK COMMISSION 
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Tel: 02 9308 1825 
Fax: 02 9380 6990 
Chambers: chambers.cambridge.c@fwc.gov.au  
Level 10, Terrace Towers, 80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is 02-9308 1825. 
Please update your records accordingly.  
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